
 
 

Our Mission Statement 
It is the mission of St. James Catholic Elementary 
School to be a living Catholic Christian community 
where students are guided and challenged to grow 
daily in all aspects of their lives.  By our daily living, 

we witness as a faith community that  God is 
primary in our lives. 

“Peace is what I leave with you; it is my 
own peace that I give you.” 

     John 14:27 

Dates to Remember: 
Friday, November 1st 

All Saints Day School Mass 

Family Movie Night 6:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, November 5th 

Reading Fair Projects due at school 

Wednesday, November 6th 

Reading Fair 

PTO Meeting 8:00 a.m. 

Thursday, November 7th 

Reading Fair Awards 

1:30 in the gym 

Festival of Lights-Beauvoir 

Friday, November 15th 

SJS T-shirt Day 

Monday, November 18th 

Second Quarter Mid-term 

Monday, November 25th through Friday, 

November 29th 

Thanksgiving Holidays 

Friday, December 6th 

School Mass 8:30 a.m. 

Wednesday, December 18th and Thursday, 

December 19th 

Christmas Program 

Friday, December 20th 

Noon Dismissal/No Afterschool Care 

Monday, December 23rd through Friday, 

January 3rd 

Christmas Holidays 

      St. James School 
     603 West Avenue 
     Gulfport, MS  39507 
        (228) 896-6631    
             Fax: (228) 896-6638 
       Principal:  Jennifer Broadus               
 
 jbroadus@stjamesgulfport.com        
          website: www.stjamesgulfport.com 
         Please email any newsletter items to 
stjames@stjamesgulfport.com by Tuesdays at noon. 

Belk Charity Sale 
The Belk Charity Sale will be held on November 9th from 6:00 a.m. 
to 10:00 a.m.  Tickets are $5.00 and give the purchaser the ability to 

shop the private sale.  

St. James keeps 100% of the proceeds from every ticket sold prior to 
the sale date.  Tickets are in the school office. 

 Reading Fair 
Our Reading Fair will be held on 
Wednesday, November 6, 2013.   

The projects are due at school on 

Tuesday, November 5, 2013.   

Information packets were sent 
home with students and can be 

found on our website.   
Please review the guidelines  
and requirements for the fair. 

DON’T FORGET! 
 

Don’t forget to 
set your clocks 
back one hour 

on Sunday, 
November 3rd 

at 2:00 a.m. 

October 31, 2013 
Happy Halloween! 

Congratulations to our  $100.00 winner      
 for Monday, October 28,  2013: 

                                       Walt Pannell   

Give Thanks by 

Giving  
 
 
 
 

Week 1: Box Dinners 
and Cereals- 

Hamburger helper, 
mac and cheese, 
cereal, oatmeal, 

grits, rice and pasta 



Children’s Mass 

Featured Choir Schedule 

 
A featured class will sing every Sunday at the 9:00 
a.m. Mass.  Students from other classes are always 

welcome to join the featured choir.     

October 27, 2013 First Grade 

November 3, 2013 Sixth Grade 

November 10, 2013 Fifth Grade 

November 17, 2013 Fourth Grade 

December 8, 2013 Third Grade 

December 15, 2013 Second Grade 

January 12, 2014 First Grade 

January 19, 2014 Sixth Grade 

January 26, 2014 Fifth Grade 

February 2, 2014 Fourth Grade 

February 9, 2014 Third Grade 

February 16, 2014 Second Grade 

February 23, 2014 First Grade 

March 9, 2014 Sixth Grade 

March 16, 2014 Fifth Grade 

March 23, 2014 Fourth Grade 

March 30, 2014 Third Grade 

April 6, 2014 Second Grade 

April 13, 2014 First Grade 

May 4, 2014 Sixth Grade 

May 11, 2014 Fifth Grade 

May 18, 2014 Fourth Grade 

Special Note:  Students who are scheduled to altar serve on the same weekend that they are assigned for 9:00 
a.m. Sunday Mass choir, will be excused from choir. 





Cafeteria News 

4 
Red Beans with 

Sausage, Rice and W.G. 

Roll  A 

Turkey & Cheese 

Sandwich  B 

Glazed Carrots 

Vegetable Sticks with 

Dip 

Assorted Fruit Cup 

Assorted Fresh Fruit 

Milk 

5 
Lasagna with Garlic 
Bread  A 
Tuna Salad with 
Crackers  B 
Seasoned Green Beans 
Mixed Vegetables 
Tossed Salad with 
Dressing 
Assorted Fruit Cup 
Assorted Fresh Fruit 

6 
Cheesy Chicken over 
Rice with Roll  A 
Ham & Cheese Chef 
Salad  B 
Broccoli 
Peas 
Tossed Salad with 
Dressing 
Assorted Fruit Cup 
Assorted Fresh Fruit 
Milk 

7 

Hamburger on Bun  A 

Grilled Chicken Chef 

Salad  B 

Baked Beans 

Tossed Salad with 

Dressing 

Assorted Fruit Cup 

Assorted Fresh Fruit 

Milk 

8 

Pizza W.G.  A 

Fish Sandwich  B 

Baked Fries 

Vegetable Sticks with 

Dip 

Assorted Fruit Cup 

Assorted Fresh Fruit 

Milk 

Cafeteria 
Volunteers 

 
Nikki Palermo 

Adrianne March 
 

Cafeteria 
Volunteers 

 
Patti Ladner 

Tracy Spraberry 
 

Cafeteria 
Volunteers 

 
Dorothy Williams 
Angie Thriffiley 

 

Cafeteria 
Volunteers 

 
Toni Cibene 

Rebecca Powers 

Cafeteria 
Volunteers 
Julie Bentz 

Mia Palazzo 
Kristine Carter  IC 

Sherry Seymour  IC 

Lunch Money - Please specify on your lunch check the amount of money for each child.   

A reminder also that the price of daily snack was added to your child’s tuition.   
We promote healthy eating at St. James.  A list of acceptable snacks can be found on page 17 

of the  Parent & Student Handbook.   

 
We will offer ice cream on Fridays.  Students must have cash in order to purchase ice cream.   

All of the ice cream products that we sell are approved by the state office of Child Nutrition and fall within the 
guidelines of our Wellness Policy.   

 
PK-3, PK-4, Kindergarten and 1st Grade 
Students can bring money in a zip lock bag with their name on it.  If you would like to pay in advance, teachers will keep up 
with the money in the zip lock bag.  They will send the bag home when it is empty. 
 
2nd - 6th Grade 
Students will purchase their own ice cream and will be responsible for keeping up with their money. 
      
     Prices: 
     Vanilla, Chocolate  

     & Strawberry Ice Cream Cups  50¢ 

     Juice Cup     50¢ 

     Ice Cream Sandwich   $1.00 

     Snickers Bar     $1.00 

     Twix Bar     $1.00 

     Chocolate Covered Ice Cream Bar $1.00  

     Strawberry Shortcake Bar   $1.00    

Lunch Calendar 



Family Movie Night 
 

Date: Friday, November 1st 

    Place:  St. James School grounds 

    Time: Gates open at 6:00 p.m.  

The movie will begin at 7:15 p.m. 

Details: Admission is free. Domino’s pizza, popcorn,  
candy, and drinks will be sold. 

Don’t forget your blankets and/or chairs. 

All proceeds will go towards updating school technology. 
Parent supervision is required. 

Pictures 
 

Please send to school any pictures you may 
have that we can use on our website and/or 
in our yearbook.  We are especially looking 

for Fall Festival and field trip pictures. 
 

Sixth grade students should also send in a 
current picture and a baby picture to be used 

in the 2013-2014 St. James yearbook. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

St. James Catholic School is celebrating our 50th year of faith, academics and service.  

We are currently seeking pictures, alumni, and any memorabilia to commemorate the last 50 years of education 
at St. James School.  If you would like to be a part of the planning committee, please contact Ann Edwards at 

aedwards@stjamesgulfport.com or Mandy Moran at mmoran@stjamesgulfport.com.  Our next meeting will be 
held Monday, November 11, 2013 at 3:00 in Mrs. Edwards’ classroom. You may also drop off any pictures that 
you have to the school office. Please make sure that your name and phone number are on the back of each photo 

so that we may return them to you. 





Winter Wonder Wear 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The season for warm winter wear is soon approaching and it 

is time for us to unpack all of our cozy coats.  If you notice 

that there are items that no longer fit you or your children, 

please consider donating to our school’s clothing drive.    We 
will be accepting GENTLY USED clothing items from 

November 4 th to November 22nd   There will be a box in the 

hallway. 

 

The following items would be greatly appreciated: HATS, 

MITTENS, GLOVES, SCARVES, COATS, etc. 

The items that you donate will find a new home with the 

families of the St. James Christmas Angels. 

 

I’m sure each of you will receive warm fuzzies inside just 
knowing how much your kindness and generosity has helped 

the fellow members of our community this year.   

 

         Thank you!  PTO 




